
 



To the Secretary of the Committee for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination 

We, the undersigned, call upon the Committee for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination (CERD) at the UN to 

press for the reinstatement of an Unrestricted and Unconditional Racial Discrimination Act that will provide 

Full Protection for Aboriginal people in the Northern Territory. 
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Please return to: concerned Australians, PO Box 281, East Melbourne, Vic.3008                       by latest 31
st

 May 2010 


